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Our current hub provision will end on Wednesday 24th June 2020 at 8pm and will move to a new community based hub model.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who volunteered to support hub provision, particularly the managers of our host venues.
The following 9 venues have been identified as summer community hubs: 
· Garrell Vale Community Centre in Kilsyth 
· Broadwood Leisure Cumbernauld
· Iain Nicolson Centre, Chryston  
· Airdrie Leisure Centre
· Coatbridge Community Centre
· Sir Matt Busby Leisure Centre 
· Ravenscraig Regional Sports Centre
· Wishaw Sports Centre
· Shotts Leisure Centre 
Colleagues from Community Learning and Development, Culture Leisure NL and Active Schools will collaborate to lead and manage these hubs. Hubs will operate Monday to Friday from 9am until 5pm. Airdrie Leisure Centre will also operate at weekends from 10am till 3pm (please note, this is the only venue that will provide weekend cover).
Early Years – Summer Hub Provision
The following Early Years hubs will continue over the summer period: Laburnum, St Patrick’s Family Learning in Kilsyth and Shotts Family Learning Centre.
The remaining hubs will move location as outlined below:
	Current Early Years Venue
	New Family Learning Centre Venue

	St. Ambrose
	Dunbeth

	Hilltop
	Richard Stewart 

	Chryston
	Jigsaw

	Cumbernauld Academy
	Kildrum 

	Cathedral
	Ailsa 

	Clyde Valley
	Newmains

	New Stevenson
	Bellshill



Hubs will operate Monday to Friday from 8am to 6pm, if required.  There will be no Early Years weekend provision.  Any key workers looking to access a placement should do so using the following link: www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/keyworkers 

